
 

Us TOO Prostate Cancer 
      Education and Support Group 
    Harvey Floyd Chapter, Greenville, SC  

www.ustooupstatesc.org 

www.facebook.com/UsTOOgreenvilleSC. 

www.facebook.com/UpstateProstateCancerAlliance   

    

 

 

May 2018 
 

Greetings to all the members and supporters of the Harvey Floyd Chapter of Us TOO .  

 

 

   

 

 

Meetings are held at Fellowship Greenville Church, 3161 S. Highway 14, the lst   Monday of each month at 7:00 pm  
(no meetings June, July or August): Directions: From the intersection of I85 and I385 – Take I85N toward airport 3.3 miles, exit 54: bear to 

the right onto Pelham Road; Follow Pelham Road 1.7 miles to Highway 14: Turn right –  Fellowship Greenville will be just down the road   

½  mile on the left. (For information. call 414-7780 or 616-0923) 

 

 

 

 

LIFELINE 
Page 1 of 2 (Someone to talk to…..who understands) 

Johnny Payne 

Leader 

Our support group vision is: “To provide the highest level of leadership, compassion and promotion of 

an enhanced understanding of prostate cancer while improving the quality of life for survivors, their 

families and men at risk through proactive programs and positions”. 
 

 

 

 

 

And men at risk through proactive programs and positions”. 

                                                                                                                          

Navigating UsTOO.org                                                                                                                     

The Us TOO International official website not only provides  the history and mission of the organization. The site 

also offers a wealth educational materials and other resources  developed to help support group leaders and  those 

who are battling prostate cancer make informed decisions about testing and treatment options along with managing 

the side effects.  

Our  May  Support Group meeting will be Monday,  May 7th @ 7:00 p.m.  Our Topic will include reseaching the 

Us TOO International Website. In addition to exploring all the resources available on ustoo.org  this will be an 

opportunity to openly discuss our past programs and topics of interest for future meetings. 

This will be our last meeting before we break for the summer. We wish you a have a happy a safe summer.his  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                             

                       

Thanks to the Greenville Health System,  Genomic Health Inc.      

and the American Cancer Society for your support. 

Please let us know of  any changes of   If you  no longer  wish to receive 

this newsletter. Contact   Bob Cardone @ 864-630-0362 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Leader         Johnny Payne      864-616-0923 

Assistant  Leader   Bob Cardone      864- 630-0362 

Associate Leader      Bob Milks                   864-414-7780 

Associate Leader      John Boyle                  864-201-2193 

Upcoming  Outreach Events   

 

May 9-  Fluor Corp. Wellness Fair  

   Fluor Inc.  Greenville SC  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings  

 

Summer Break- June -July - August 

We thank 

Laura Brasington of  

AbbVie  

Pharmaceuticals &    

the Upstate Prostate 

Cancer Alliance for 

sponsoring our 

refreshments 

 
 


